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This week in Nursery we will be finding out about Christmas by using books 
and our Smart board. 
We will enjoy performing our Nativity and Christmas singing this week on 
WEDNESDAY AT 9.30am and THURSDAY at 2.45pm. Please bring your 
children to nursery at the normal time on Wednesday. We will complete the 
register and get them changed into their costumes. When we are ready 
someone will open the EARLY YEARS GATE to let family and friends into 
Nursery to watch the performance at 9.30. If your child does not usually 
attend on Wednesday morning please wait while we get them changed out of 
their costume and then you can take them home. If your child does not 
attend on Thursday afternoon please bring them to the EARLY YEARS GATE 
at 2.30 and someone will collect them so they can get changed. Please wait at 
the gate while the Nursery staff get the children ready and someone will let 
you in a few minutes before the performance begins at 2.45pm. When it 
finishes please could you wait in the Early Years playground while the 
children change out of their costumes and then you can collect them from 
the cloakroom to take them home.  
We will also be very busy making Christmas gifts and cards for our families. 
It has been really cold recently when we are playing outside. Please could 
your Hungry Caterpillar come to nursery in a warm coat with a hat and 
mittens please. 
Many thanks,  
 
Mrs. Terrell 
 
 

 


